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Transition to College-Led Training 
Advisory Committee 

Communique – 24 August 2021 

The tenth meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to  
College-Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 24 August 2021. 

Members endorsed the Terms of Reference for a new Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
General Practice Training Advisory Group (Advisory Group), which will be co-chaired by 
Ms Monica Barolits-McCabe, CEO, Australian Indigenous Doctors Association, and Professor 
Ruth Stewart, National Rural Health Commissioner. 

The Advisory Group will consider the future arrangements for providing Salary Support within 
Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services and for supporting increased training 
opportunities for registrars interested in working in Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health 
settings. The Advisory Group will be convened for approximately two half-day workshops. 

The Committee also heard updates from the Department, the Royal Australian College of General 
Practitioners and the Australian College of Rural and Remote Medicine. 

TCLTAC will next meet on 14 September 2021. Further information on the Advisory Committee 
can be found at www.health.gov.au. 
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